
4th Grade News

A Peek at the Week
Remember that students should be working 
hard to complete all assignments in order to 
attend the online party on December 11. The 
deadline for work to be completed is 
December 10th.

Math: We will begin looking at common factors and 
determining if numbers are prime or composite. We 
will practice finding factors using division.

ARC Skills:  This week, we will continue to learn 
about text structures.  Text structures are how an 
informational book is organized to share main ideas 
and details.  We have already learned about 
description webs and chronological order/sequence 
of events. This week we will learn about 
compare/contrast, and cause/effect.  There will be a 
quiz on Thursday, December 10th.

Reading Groups:  We have had low participation 
in our online reading groups and are re-examining 
how we will structure these groups.  We will 
continue to meet with groups to research for animal 
adaptations, but will likely move to one to one 
conferences for reading skill practice.  We will post 
any changes. Please be on the lookout in Canvas and 
Class DoJo.
 

Important Updates
Pre-Recorded Lessons:
It is expected that your child watch the 
pre-recorded math lesson and 
complete the problem set before 
attending live lessons with their 
teacher.
ELA recordings should also be watched 
before the 9:00 live time.  These 
recordings can be found on the weekly 
ELA Canvas page.
Canvas Inbox:
We are sending messages to your 
child’s Canvas Inbox to let them know 
of missing assignments or other 
information that needs to be shared.
Group Meeting Links: The 
TEAMS links for small group 
meetings will now be included 
with each day on the ELA Canvas 
page. 

Important Dates
Dec. 8-Progress Reports will be mailed 
home
Dec 11 - Class party (in teams) for those 
who have completed all work.
Dec. 23-Jan. 4-- NO SCHOOL (Winter Break)

Parent Tips
● If your child has a device with alarms,  please set alarms to go off a few minutes 

before they are expected to watch a pre-recorded lesson or to join their teacher for a 
live session.

● Log in to the Parent Portal on Powerschool to stay up to date on your 
child’s Quarter 2 grades.  Interim Reports will go home in December.


